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TABS Kenya Trustee George has kindly loaned 

the school a minibus. 

The bus will be used to transport teaching 

staff to the school as walking through the 

slum can be dangerous for the staff. The 

minibus will also be available for hire to 

generate money for its upkeep.  

We plan to raise enough money to be able to 

buy the minibus as a permanent addition for 

the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the Summer holidays, TABS Kenya 

completed some comprehensive repairs to the 

classrooms at the school. The repairs are 

required to be carried out by the Kenyan 

Government in order to maintain standards for 

the school. 

The children also received new desks and 

lockers. We think it all looks amazing. 

 

                   Hungry children can not learn!  

Children at the school continue to help grow crops as a  

valuble edition to the meal they receive at school.  

 This helps to reduce the cost of the feeding programme,  

and enables all our students to have food at lunchtime. 

 

Repairs completed and standards raised. 

New school bus gets put into action! 

     

 

 

 

Title Deeds 

The government of Kenya in conjunction with the 

World Bank initiated a process of issuing title 

deeds to residents in Kiandutu slums to allow 

them to upgrade standards. The process started 

this year and is progressing well. We are hoping to 

have this process completed by December. It will 

be a joyous day when we will own the title deeds 

to the primary school. 

Please pray for the process to go smoothly as our 

Kenyan Trustees work for the project to be 

represented fairly and recognised by the Kenyan 

Government. 
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Autumn Piano Soiree for TABS. 

Richard Hare on the piano and his trusty sidekick Jaden Hart on 

the bass entertained us once more with a wonderful piano soiree 

in November. 

They played another amazing collection of songs and raised £887 

for TABS International. 

 Long term Friend of TABS Jaci Ashton 

recently completed her first ever triathlon at 

Blenheim Palace and raised a fantastic £140 

for the project in Kenya. Jaci, who visited the 

school back in 2019 on a Friends of TABS 

volunteer trip said, "it's the first time I've ever 

done anything as stupid as that!" 

We are very grateful to Jaci, both here in the 

UK and in Kenya. 

 

Students receive IT lessons 

Students are now receiving computer lessons as part of 

their curriculum thanks to the hard work of TABS and 

Tools with a mission who shipped the computers to the 

school last year. 

 

Can you help TABS? 

We are looking for a treasurer to join our team, are you a numbers person or just have a few hours spare a 

month? Contact one of the TABS Trustees for more information or email tabsint@live.uk 

Prayer Requests 

• We pray for the children and their continued 

academic progress. 

• We pray for the Kenyan trustees as they work 

towards gaining the deeds to the school. 

• We pray for the teachers as they navigate the 

new primary and secondary education 

system. 

• We pray for the TABS Trustees in the UK and 

in Kenya, that they may be guided by the Lord 

in all of their work. 

TABS Trustees award Sheila Whitehead 

 a ‘top fundraiser award’ in September. 

Sheila’s Smarties initiative  

had raised over £3000 for  

Tabs International. 

We are very grateful to Sheila 

 for her continued support. 
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